
NTU Alumni Homecoming 2020 

 

31 October 2020 – The Graduate College participated in the NTU Alumni Homecoming 2020 
event on Saturday, 31 October 2020. Organised by NTU’s Alumni Affairs Office, the virtual 
event welcomed NTU alumni from around the globe to join in the celebrations.  
 
Activities included a merchant e-bazaar, virtual tours, career and lifestyle workshops, 
welcome speech by NTU’s President, Prof Subra Suresh, as well as a keynote speech by GIC 
CEO, Mr Lim Chow Kiat. 
 
The Graduate College hosted its own Virtual Exhibition with information brochures on its 
Community Engagement Program, Postgraduate Internship Program, details of the 
Interdisciplinary Graduate Programme as well as GC’s bi-monthly newsletter, ‘GradConverge’. 
Visitors also had the opportunity to virtual chat and video call with GC representatives 
throughout the exhibition. 
 
Later that day, alumni members joined the Graduate College – Interdisciplinary Graduate 
Alumni and Postgraduate Studies networking session hosted by the Dean of Graduate College, 
Prof Lee Pooi See. Prof Lee provided updates on the newly launched MiniMasters 
programmes, postgraduate internship programme, and discussion on Interdisciplinary 
Graduate Alumni Association, as well as various opportunities for an alumnus to give back to 
NTU.  
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


